Dear Parents:

As it was previous uannoused the new branch library at 39th and Taylor Sts. was turned over to the general Library Board last Friday. This week is being observed as visiting week for the four adjacent districts. Monday was Sunnyside's day, Tuesday was Richmond's, Wednesday was Glencoe's and today is Hosford's day.

Our children who wish to go will attend in two groups, the primary grades being received at two o'clrck and the intermediate and upper grades at three o'clock.

This evening from 7:30 to 9:00 o'clock will be set aside for the adults of our district. Come and see the building and look over the shelves filled with attractive books for both the children and the grown folk.

A short but spicy program will be rendered at 8 o'clock consisting of the following:

- (a) A Red Red Rose------Hastings
- (b) On the Shore-----Niedlinger

Readings-----Master Jack Kinzel

- (a) When We Haven't Said our Prayers
- (b) I'd Like to be a Cowboy

Readings ----- Biss Mildred Berger

- (a) A Telephone Romance
- (b) Selected

Very truly yours, N. A. Baker Principal